
 

 

 
 

Date: 24th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
Re: Sports Day - Friday 8th July 2022 

 
 
This year’s Sports Day will take place on Friday 8th July, during periods 4 and 5. The morning will be 
a normal school day.  All students will be competing against each other in their forms, in a range of 
sporting activities such as Tag Rugby, Rounders and Tug of War/Elite Sports activities. They must 
choose between one of the two activities for their year group and may opt to complete the relay. All 
students, regardless of if they are involved in Sports Day or not, should come to school in their full 
Airedale Academy PE kit. 
 
As a reminder, our PE kits consists of an Airedale Academy PE top, black shorts or black tracksuit 
bottoms and a rugby shirt/jumper.  

 
Just to note, plain black sports leggings can be worn. No hoodies or cycling shorts are to be worn 
on the day in line with our school uniform policy. 

It would be advisable that students bring a drink or water bottle that could be filled up during the 
day along with sun cream/a coat to keep warm if needed. 

This year we are asking student to come with a contribution towards our local food bank. The items 
they need are non-perishable food items, such as baked beans, pasta or soups, and toiletries for all 
ages. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
R Singleton     K Ball (Mrs) 
Head of Faculty PE and Wellbeing   Lead Teacher in PE 

 


